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Newhall Bulletin: 1 13.09.2019 

Attendance 

Cherry 100% 

Willow 100% 

Beech 96.4% 

Rowan 99.1% 

House Points 

Air 66 

Earth 58 

Fire 52 

Water 59 

Message from the Headteacher: 

Welcome back to Newhall! It has been lovely to see all of the children walking through the school gates with their smart new 

uniforms on. Our new Reception children have settled in well and they are already getting used to their new routine. Children 

in Year One have started their new curriculum straight away and we have been really impressed how they are presenting their 

work and focusing on their learning. Our value this half term is HONESTY and the children all showed a good understanding 

about how to be honest in assembly this week. I have arranged a coffee morning for next Tuesday at 9am. Please feel free to 

come along for a chat. Unfortunately, I have had a number of complaints from local residents regarding parking. Please could 

you ensure you do not park in resident’s parking bays and that you park responsibly in a safe place. 

We do have plenty of cycle/scooter areas, if children want to use these to get to school.  Thank you 

for your support and I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

Nursery Update: 

Welcome back to Nursery, we hope you all enjoyed your summer! 

Also a big welcome to our new children and their families, we hope 

you enjoy your time with us. This week at Nursery, we have been 

focusing on settling the children in. We have been building close 

bonds with the children and supporting them with understanding our 

routines. We are all really pleased with how well the children have 

settled in, they are already feeling at home!  

We have started to introduce children in Snowdrop and Bluebell to 

‘phonics’ during small group time.  

A gentle reminder– as the weather is warming up again, please can 

you bring in your children’s sun hats and ensure they are clearly  

labelled.  

Upcoming Events: 

Parent Coffee Morning—Tuesday 17th September at 

9am in the School Hall. 

Phonics Workshop for Reception parents— Thursday 

19th September at 6pm in the School Hall. 

Group & Individual Photographs—Tuesday 24th  

September. 
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